QEMAJL ALIU
Mayor of the
municipality of Shtime
Official invitation
For the delegation from Kreis Unna
Dear Mr. Mario Lohr,
Mr. Hartmut Ganzke,
Mr. Arber Aliu,
Mr. Klaus Erlenbach,

I wish you are good and I hope things are going well for you!

Due to the excellent cooperation we enjoy between our institutions and thanks to the
productivity of the visits we have made to the Municipality of Shtime and also to the
Unna District in Germany, I have the honor to invite you to an official visit for the dates
4-6 May 2024 in Municipality of Shtime.

In this visit, we intend to jointly initiate some procedures for the bilateral deepening of
issues of common interest, especially in the field of sports, in which case our athletes can
benefit from the level of development that your region possesses.

Also, thanks to your visit, we will be able to assess the possibilities of cooperation and
precisely specify the next steps, especially in art and culture, but also in other sectors
where you can contribute to support our Municipality.

Finally, I would like to inform you that as the Municipality of Shtime we will be pleased
to announce Mr. Ganzke as honorary citizen, for their concrete help in building bridges
of cooperation with institutions and authorities in the Federal Republic of Germany.

Thank you very much for your cooperation and we look forward to your positive
response!
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